
 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Privacy Notice - Primary 

Your parents (or carers), often make decisions for you to take good care of you. 
In our schools we also want to take good care of you. 

We have asked your parents if they are happy for us to do the following: 

  

Put your name or 
photo in a newspaper 

 

Put your name or 
photo on our websites 
(or in our newsletters) 

 

Sharing your data with 
school clubs and other 
fun activities 

Please tell your parents how you feel about the decisions that they have made for you.  

Ann P. and Tom F. 


